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14 July 2017

Mr Anthony Jordan
fyi-request-6076-12e9db18@requests fyvi.org.nz

Dear Mr Jordan
Official Information Act request

Thank you for your request of 28 June 2017, asking for information relating to the
Complex Medical Panel.

It has come to our attention that you also submitted the same seven questions to the
ACC Rotorua Branch. We are advised that an ACC Case Manager provided you with
a response to your questions, by email, on 7 July 2017.

Accordingly, we consider your official information act request has been fully
responded to.

Queries and concerns

If you have any questions, you can contact us at GovernmentServices@ace.co.nz or
in writing to Government Engagement and Support, PO Box 242, Wellington 6140.

You also have the right to make a complaint to the Office of the Ombudsman about
our decision. You can call them on 0800 802 602 between 9am and spm on
weekdays, or write to The Office of the Ombudsman, PO Box 101 52, Wellington
6143.

Yours sincerely

OIA Services
Government Engagement and Support




